
January 30, 2025 

Price Increases March 1, 2025 

We would like to express our appreciation for your partnership and dedication to the premium 
products imported by Gerhards Canada.  

In the past few months, we have received a number of supplier increases. 

Also, as you are no doubt aware, the Canadian Dollar has dropped in value in relation to the US Dollar 
in the past several months, very dramatically.  We have worked hard as a company to absorb as much 
of this cost as possible, however we are unable to hold back increases on all items.   

Therefore, at this time, a price adjustment is necessary on some of our product lines. Please see the 
enclosed pricing adjustment effective March 1, 2025. 

Please note that the increased prices will be effective on all orders placed on or after March 1, 2025. 

We thank you again for your support as we work together as a team through these challenging 
times. Please feel free to reach out to your Territory Representative if you have any questions.   

Sincerely, 

Colin Toevs 

General Manager 

Gerhards Importers Canada Ltd. 




